
 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings to you,    

The weather forecast for the coming days is showing extreme rise in temperatures. Leading to 

Heatwave across the entire North & West India.  

Keeping in mind the safety & well being of our students we have decided to postpone the PT – I Test 

scheduled in the first week of May (Grade III to VIII). It will now be conducted after the summer 

break. The details i.e. schedule & syllabus will be shared with you in the upcoming days. 

Thanks for your support & cooperation.  

Thanking You, 

Regards, 
 

 

 

Mrs. Sumita Minhas 

Principal 
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